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Welcome, New PC Prep Students!
JMU PC Prep is pleased to welcome nine new students to the program this fall! We look
forward to working with you toward your program goals. Please see this 2020-2021 welcome
letter from the Peace Corps Office of University Programs. Anytime you have a question or
need a virtual advising appointment, email peacecorpsprep@jmu.edu.

http://jmu.imodules.com/redirect.aspx?linkID=5406062&sendId=1921704&eid=497237&gid=2&tokenUrl=http%3a%2f%2fjmu.imodules.com%2fcontrols%2femail_marketing%2fview_in_browser.aspx%3fsid%3d1591%26gid%3d2%26sendId%3d1921704%26ecatid%3d113%26puid%3d06849503-a179-4624-ac71-b7fd0478bf2c
http://jmu.imodules.com/redirect.aspx?linkID=5406061&sendId=1921704&eid=497237&gid=2
http://jmu.imodules.com/redirect.aspx?linkID=5406060&sendId=1921704&eid=497237&gid=2
mailto:peacecorpsprep@jmu.edu?subject=PC%20Prep%20Question


End of Semester Celebration
You are invited to attend a virtual celebration to welcome new JMU PC Prep students and
recognize all those who earned their certificates in 2020 (Spring and Fall, including those
who graduated!).
 
Monday, December 7
4:00 - 5:00 p.m.
Zoom event registration link:
https://rb.gy/hhpwwb

PC Prep Student Leader
CGE is pleased to introduce JMU PC Prep student Ms. Victoria Palmer, serving as
volunteer student leader for the PC Prep program this school year. Victoria did a great
job planning the "Women in Peace Corps" panel earlier this fall and will be helping with
similar events and membership support for spring. Thank you, Victoria!

http://jmu.imodules.com/redirect.aspx?linkID=5406059&sendId=1921704&eid=497237&gid=2


Panel Thank You
Thank you to the RPCVs, coordinators and attendees who participated in the "Women in
Peace Corps" virtual panel event in September!
 
We look forward to hosting more events like this in the future to facilitate conversation,
mentoring and networking as students prepare for international development work.

OTHER NEWS
• Submit your entries to CGE's 20th annual International Week Photo Contest by Nov 30!
• Check out the Peace Corps upcoming virtual events, such as panel discussions and

application workshops.
• The next PC Prep application deadline is March 15, 2021. Look for new info sessions to be

announced next semester for interested students.

JMU Peace Corps Prep Program
JMU Center for Global Engagement (CGE)

100 E Grace St, MSC 5731
Harrisonburg, VA 22807
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